Year 4 Curriculum Spring Term 1 2022

We thought you would find it useful to have a clear idea about the skills and vocabulary your child will be learning this term. The information below is, of course, only a
starting point, and they will learn much more than we have written down!

Key Learning: English and maths

Writing

e Create settings, characters and plots.

e Organising paragraphs around a theme.

e Assessing the effectiveness of their own and
others’ writing.

e  Progressively build a varied and rich
vocabulary and an increasing range of
sentence structures.

Spellings

Teachers teach a range of spelling strategies to the children during the term. Children will be challenged by spellings at their level and the teachers teach the spelling and
the meanings of the year 3 and 4 statutory word list. Teachers will use a range of methods to assess whether the words can be spelt, and they can be used in the correct
context. Children will not have word lists sent home to be learnt for a test unless this is part of a individual plan linked to the needs of that child.

Whole Class Guided Reading
Rumblestar - Abi Elphinstone

Sports People Stories
Muhammad Ali

Simone Biles

Venus and Serena Williams

The Firework Maker’s Daughter by Phillip Pullman
The Story of the Chinese Zodiac




ke

Sto,

Spring Term 1 Key Vocabulary and Skills

This is a brief overview of some of the vocabulary the children will learn this half term. It is the minimum we expect all of the children to know and understand well by the
end of this half term.

Science — Sound

Geography — Locational Knowledge - Name and locate the counties and cities of the UK, key topographical features including hills, mountains, coasts and rivers
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PE - Dance

Art — Painting Still Life

RSHE (Relationships Sex and Health Education), 1 Decision and No Outsiders

Home Learning

We would like the children to focus on reading and maths as part of their home learning this year. They should be reading as often as possible, but at least 3 times a week.
This should be independent, shared with an adult or being read to by an adult. Usually, they will be reading their Accelerated Reader book, which they can then quiz on in
school, but it may also be reading magazines, comics, instructions or online items.

In maths the children will be expected to complete the online learning set by their teacher. For this half term this will be continuing with TTRockstars, which the children
have been using in class. They should spend 20-30 minutes on this each week. This is an important part of supporting the children with learning tables as they move towards
the National Multiplication Tables Check later in year 4.

If you are having problems with any online learning, including access, please contact your child’s teacher.



